
August 24, 2018 

Dear-

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 

Department of Justice and Public Safety 

Re: Your request for access to information under Part II of the Access to Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act [J PS/180/2018] 

On August 21, 2018, the Department of Justice and Public Safety (JPS) received your request for access 
to the following records: 

"How much money has been approved for McCarthy Tetrault's professional services in relation to 
court file number 2017 OlG 2568, which is the class action for the Boys' and Girls' Homes?" 

Please be advised that the Deputy Minister (A) of JPS has reviewed this request, and JPS has no records 
responsive to your request. 

The Access to Information and Protection of Privacy Act requires us to provide an advisory response 
within 10 days of receiving the request. As this request has been completed prior to day 10, this letter 
also serves as our Advisory Response. 

Please be advised that you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review the processing 
of your access request as set out in section 42 of the Act (a copy of this section of the Act has been 
enclosed for your reference). A request to the Commissioner must be made in writing within 15 business 
days of the date of this letter or within a longer period that may be allowed by the Commissioner. 

The appeal may be addressed to the Information and Privacy Commissioner as follows: 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
2 Canada Drive 
P. 0. Box 13004, Stn. A 
St. John's, NL. AlB 3V8 

Telephone: (709) 729-6309 
Toll-Free: 1-877-729-6309 
Facsimile: (709) 729-6500 

You may also appeal directly to the Supreme Court Trial Division within 15 business days after you 
receive the decision of the public body, pursuant to section 52 of the Act (a copy of this section of the 
Act has been enclosed for your reference). 

4'" Floor, East Block, Confederation Building, P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NL, Canada A1B 4J6 



  

  



  

  



  

  


